
Freezing Fridays  

With the cold weather upon us, we will 

be selling Hot Chocolate and Donuts 

after school on: 

26th January 

23rd February 

 

Outside Classroom Project Update:  

We are very pleased to confirm we have secured two 

grants for the Outside Classroom from local schemes 

who fully support our 

vision. Alongside the incredible  

fundraising you have all  

contributed to, we are 70% of 

the way there with £15,500!!!!! 
  

 

 

We have had a fantastic and successful start to the school year, full of 

fun! With the launch of our big project for the Outside Classroom. 

The children have been joining in celebrations for the 50th Anniversary 

and getting active for sponsorship, dancing away at the fizzy disco, 

getting creative with Christmas card designs, pulling crackers with 

friends and will shortly be visiting the cinema for their end of year treat! 

We would like to thank you all for your continued support and wish you 

all Seasons Greetings. 

 FOSPA Supported  

 Class and SEN funds 

 Twinkl Subscription 

 Full set of Dictionaries  

including dyslexic-friendly 

versions  

 Branded Sports Kit upgrade 

 Photography kits  

 Geographical Map Wall 

Display 

 Christmas Dinner Crackers  

 Cinema Trip  

  

 

 

 

How can you continue 

to support us…  

Bags2school:  

Wed 21st Feb 2024 

Thurs 2nd May 2024 

Wed17th July 2024 

 

Easyfundraising: 

Click on the QR link: 

 

Up & coming events:  

Family Quiz Night  

Fizzy Disco  

Freezing Friday  

Pancake Race Day  

World Book Storytime  

Easter fun!  
 

Keep up to date on 

Facebook to support 

Use the QR code below 

to find us

 

 

 

   

 

 

Employee match funding:  

We have received £500 from employee 

match funding this month. Do you work 

for any of these companies…   
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